From: Julia Rodriguez

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: | support a strong clean energy bill Legislative Concept 19 or SB1530.
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 12:38:36 PM

Dear Committee:

Rural Oregonians live with global warming and its effects day in and day out. We suffer more from global
warming than urban Oregonians. We know action is necessary and urgent.

Our crops suffer from excess heat, our environment loses plants and trees every year due
to drought and heat, and our water supplies both for farming and domestic use are declining, high
temperature and low humidity force catastrophic fires.

Please support a strong clean energy bill. Climate change has arrived in Oregon.

| support a strong clean energy bill Legislative Concept 19 or SB1530.
Julia Seidler

Ashland, OR.

jmdriguez@yahoo.com

Julia Seidler
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